
Transfort Department 
6570 Portner Road   
PO Box 580 
Fort Collins, CO 80522 
970-221-66220 
transfortinfo@fcgov.com 

May 29, 2024 

Todd Cottrell 
Project and Program Delivery Manager 
Denver Regional Council of Governments (DRCOG) 
1001 17th St #700 
Denver, CO 80202 

Mr. Todd Cottrell, 

The purpose of this letter is to request DRCOG’s approval of a scope change regarding Transfort’s 
previously awarded FY23 Congestion Mitigation and Air Quality (CMAQ) funds for  
TIP Project ID#:2016-011 in the amount of $250,000 to extend the FLEX from Longmont to Boulder. This 
change entails allocating the funds towards the purchase of on-route chargers for battery electric buses at 
Transfort’s South Transit Center, an eligible CMAQ expense other than operating assistance for which 
the funds were originally awarded.   

Thank you in advance for bringing this request to the full DRCOG Board of Directors for approval as a 
Transportation Improvement Program amendment in July. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Kaley Zeisel 
Transfort Director 
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